
HCARES MEETING NOTES 3/6/99 
 
• Eric Eilers (KG9OP) opened the meeting at 8:36 AM. 
• We voted to change the official meeting times from 9:00 AM to 10:00 Am so that the RACES 

meetings could be held before the HCARES Meeting. 
• We have been making arrangements to send HCARES data to the ARRRL (Peggy Coulter) by e-mail. 
• ARRL Affiliate information 

• We have 21 paid members 
• We have 13 paid members who are ARRL members 
• This means that we have 62% of our paid membership that are ARRL members. 
• This qualifies for ARRL affiliation. 

• Frank Kienast, KG9NZ, was asked to head up Field Day events.  Please contact Frank with Field Day 
concerns. 

• The club’s Constitution is sill in the process of being checked out electronically.  We will publish it in 
the next newsletter. 

• Bill Akin, K9YDO, said that Dan Witt, N3DW, passed away about 2 weeks ago and the cub sent 
flowers. 

• Russ Simpson, WA4JTL, and Bill Akin, K9YDO, worked on the Club repeater (145.17) and replaced 
the tubes, tuned it up and it is now in working order.  The power output is 30 watts/ 

• The treasurer’s report was submitted. 
• Beginning balance as of 2/6/99 $ 1,100.38 
• Checks disbursed: 

• Newsline (Donation) (50.00) 
• William Akin – (Funeral Flowers)  (59.45) 
• Total Dispersed: (109.45) 
• Total Depsoit (Dues) $36.00 

• Ending Balance as of 3/5/99 $ 1,026.93 
• Note: Check to be disbursed when address is obtained: ARRL $ 50 

• The meeting was closed at 5:59 AM 
• Weather Spotter training followed also with a presentation by Cliff Nickelson of Channel 13 News. 
 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


